
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

REFLECTIONS 
March 15, 2023 

 

MINISTER 

GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

    

    

    

    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
WMU March Mission Action 

Chilhowee Baptist Center is preparing for their annual 

Spring event, “The Resurrection Celebration”.  Our 

thanks go out to all that have helped in the past to make 

this event successful. Information about “The 

Resurrection Celebration” and a list of donation items is 

available on the table located beside the Sunday School 

office.  Collection will end this Sunday, March 19th.   

If anyone wishes to start shopping now to spread out 

their purchases, the list follows: 

 2 new bath towels (Good quality, matching color) 

 2 new wash cloths (Good quality, matching color) 

 1 shampoo, 16 oz. minimum 

 3 pack of bar soap  

 1 tube toothpaste/ 2 toothbrushes (adult) 

 1 Laundry Detergent, 32-50 loads 

 1 Dish Detergent 25oz. 

 4 pack (double roll) toilet paper 

 1 All Purpose Spray Cleaner 32 oz. 

 1 can disinfectant spray 

 1 container of disinfectant wipes 

*Please leave the all-purpose cleaner in a separate bag to 

prevent spilling on the other items* 

*Please mark through all bar codes. 

The Baptist Center will be providing plastic totes, so you 

do not need to provide any with your donation. These 

items are available at Dollar General and Walmart. 

 

SSSSeeeecurcurcurcuriiiittttyyyy    VoVoVoVolllluuuunnnnteeteeteeteersrsrsrs    
Sunday, March 19th    

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Vernon Stephens 

2nd Service Edward Hill 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 

card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 

 

    



 

Homebound Member of the Week 

19-25 

  

Carol Long 

1 North 

2648 Sevierville Rd. 

Maryville, TN 37804 
 

Thank YouThank YouThank YouThank You    NotesNotesNotesNotes    

Rev. Long and congregation, 

During a time like this we realize how much our friends 

really mean to us. Your expression of sympathy will 

always be remembered. 

Sincerely, 

The family of the “late” Donald Brown 
 

Children’s Praise 

Children’s Praise will be singing "12 Disciples" this 

Sunday morning, March 19th, at the beginning of the 

second service. 
 

Golf TournamentGolf TournamentGolf TournamentGolf Tournament    

There will be a golf tournament on Saturday, March 25th 

at 8:00 AM. It is a four-person scramble and a closest to 

hole prize on par 3’s.  

The teams have been made up and copies will be on the 

table in the foyer hallway later this week. 
 

North American Mission StudyNorth American Mission StudyNorth American Mission StudyNorth American Mission Study    
On Wednesday evening, April 5th, Martha Abbott will be 

hosting the North American Mission Study during the 

633 service. 
 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Business Meeting Sun. Mar. 19th    7:00 PM 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. Mar. 26th  4:30 PM 

Men’s Breakfast Sat. Apr. 1st   8:00 AM 

Trustees’ Meeting Mon. Apr. 10th  6:00 PM 

 

 

 
Easter ScheduleEaster ScheduleEaster ScheduleEaster Schedule    

For this year’s Easter schedule, the resurrection service 

will be held at 8:00 AM, Easter breakfast at 8:45 AM, 

Sunday school at 9:30 AM, and Easter cantata at 10:45 

AM. If you are interested in helping with the Easter 

breakfast, you can either turn in the response tear-off 

from the bulletin with your name and phone number or 

call the church office at (865) 977-1526. Thank you! 
 

Potluck DiPotluck DiPotluck DiPotluck Dinnersnnersnnersnners    
We will be continuing Potluck dinners for the month of 

March! All are invited to join together each Wednesday 

night in the Fellowship Hall for potluck dinners and 

prayer from 5:00-6:30 before 6:33 services. We hope to 

use this time to deepen existing friendships within our 

church and to provide an opportunity to show hospitality 

to any others we'd like to invite to share a meal and meet 

our church family. To keep things simple, we'll each 

bring a main dish to share that is at least enough food to 

feed our own families and will try to keep to the following 

schedule: 

3rd Wed: Pasta  

4th Wed: Mexican 

If you have any questions, please call or text Emily Effler 

at 865-567-2845. 
 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 
Mailing Address: Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 

      3736 Tuckaleechee Pike  Maryville, TN 37804 

Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 

Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

9:00AM – 2:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 
 

Pleasant Grove Baptist Church our purpose is Worshipping 

God by proclaiming God’s Word, reaching people, building 

relationships with Christ, meeting needs and sharing 

Christian joy. 

 


